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5 October 2021

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-16570-e4ch3214@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian
Official information request for costs recovered from Plimmerton Developments Ltd (PDL)
| refer to your official information request dated 30 August 2021 for costs recovered from PDL.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

1. A record of the costs actually recovered from PDL to date and

Amount GST Total
Costs able to be $ 1,340,958.71 $197,137.22 $1,538,095.93
recovered from PDL
Costs recovered from $1,340,958.71 $197,137.22 1,5638,095.93
PDL

2. If payment of recoverable costs has not yet been made in full by PDL, the reasons why.

Not applicable.

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https:/poriruacity.govt.nz/your-
council/getting-involved/request-official-information/ with your personal information removed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt on 04 237 1411.
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Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Porirua City Council 04 2375089 porirua C i ty

PO Box 50218 enquiries@poriruacity.govt.nz
Porirua 5240 poriruacity.govt.nz



